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August, 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We’ve had quite a bit of feedback from our staff, parents, and even students, that a more uniform cell phone policy/limit for our Grade 8s is needed.
To respond to this, we will implement a no cell phones in class guideline for all Grade 8 classes starting August, 2023. Students will “park” their phones in cell phone “parking lots” provided by us at the beginning of class, and will pick them up at the end of class. They will still have access before class, at breaks, and lunch times. For your information, our classes are approximately 80 minutes. 

If there is a family emergency when your child does not have access to their phone, please reach out to our main office at 667-8044 and we’ll call down to the classroom.

Please note: if your child needs access to their cell phone for a medical reason (such as to monitor their blood sugar for a child with diabetes), please contact me or a Vice Principal to let us know and we will note this for their teachers.

If you have any feedback as we roll this out, don’t hesitate to reach out. In the meantime, if you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us.
Thank you,


Peter Giangrande,
Principal
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